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Fukuoka, August 19, 2021 

   Dear Brothers and Sisters of the Diocese of Fukuoka 

 

   The Peace of the Lord. 

   As we all feared, the state of emergency has been declared again in Fukuoka province from August 20 to 

September 12. During this time, follow the rules given before regarding Sunday Mass. Holy Mass will not be 

held publicly in the provinces where the state of emergency has been declared. In the other provinces, it will 

continue to be celebrated normally, paying attention to the established norms. Mass will be broadcast online 

from the cathedral at 10 AM each Sunday during that period on time. 

   May the Lord bless you all. 

 

Josep M. Abella 

Bishop of the diocese of Fukuoka 


